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P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 

On April 10, 2008, the Commission approved a Less Than Statutory Notice Request to 

allow Qwest to increase the Lakewood, WA occupational and effective tax billing rate 

from 4% to 6%, effective April 1, 2008.  This letter is to notify the Commission that this 

tax rate change actually occurred on April 19, 2008.   

 

If the Commission believes that this letter provides sufficient documentation of the date 

of the actual tax rate change then no further action is required.  If the Commission 

believes that Qwest needs to reflect the date of the actual tax rate change as the effective 

date of its tariff, then Qwest requests that the Commission reopen Docket UT-080522 

and approve the attached replacement tariff page which reflects April 19, 2008, as the 

effective date of the tax rate change. 

 

If you have questions concerning this filing please contact me. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

 

 

 
Mark Reynolds 
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